
We started the month 
of we a warm campfire. 
Instead of toasted 
marshmallows, we got a 
bit more creative and 
the children made their 
own calzones. 

We have enjoyed receiving 
so many conkers this 
month and have used 
them for lots of activities 
including counting and 
colour matching. Watch 
this space for more 
conker crafts to come 
next month!



With the autumn showers 
comes lots of wet sticky 
muddy play. The children 
have not been shy to get 
dirty and messy in their 
wellies and wetsuits. Lots 
of mud pies, muddy 
puddles, and digging for 
worms. 

And as always … 
lots of climbing, 
balancing and 
swinging around on 
the willow arch!
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